DuPAGE AIRPORT AUTHORITY
GOLF COMMITTEE MEETING
Wednesday, March 14, 2018

The Golf Committee of the DuPage Airport Authority Board of Commissioners
was convened at the Daniel L. Goodwin Flight Center Building, First Floor
Conference Room, 2700 International Drive, West Chicago, Illinois on
Wednesday, March 14, 2018. Chairman Donnelly called the meeting to order at
12:03 p.m. and with roll call it was established that a quorum was not present
for the meeting.

Commissioners Present. Donnelly
Commissioners Absent: Ledonne

DuPage Airport Authority Staff Present: Executive Director David Bird;
Mark Doles, Director of Aviation Facilities and Properties; Patrick Hoard, Director
of Finance and Prairie Landing Golf Club; Dan Barna, Operations and Capital
Programs Manager; Pamela Miller, Executive Assistant and Board Liaison.

Others in Attendance:
NONE

Committee Chairman Donnelly stated that items appearing on the Golf
Committee Meeting Agenda would be deferred to the Finance Committee for
review and consideration. The Finance Committee was scheduled for 12:30
p.m.; March 14, 2018.

Committee Chairman Donnelly adjourned the meeting at 12:03 p.m.
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Charles E. Donnelly ¢
Committee Chairman




